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Yesterday (October 6, 2015), 7 of the 13 members of the Council of the District of
Columbia introduced the Universal Paid Leave Act of 2015 (the “Act”). If passed, the Act
would significantly impact employers and workers in D.C., as the legislation proposes to
provide D.C. employees with the most generous statutorily-mandated paid leave benefits
in the country... Continue Reading
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